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Correct positioning of A-Boards 

Dear Headteacher 
 
Thank you for working with us to reduce parking issues at your school. Your school has been 
supplied with "THINK! Stopping here could endanger a child's life" A-Boards to help prevent 
illegal parking.  
 

 

 

Picture shows correct positioning of A-Boards 
 Please bear in mind when using the A-Boards 
outside school that they must not be placed on the 
road and should be positioned to highlight existing 
restrictions and not be used to prevent legal 
parking. The A-Boards should be positioned on the 
pavement by an employee of the school, taking 
into account space for anybody that may wish to 
pass (e.g. space for pushchairs or mobility 
scooters). Please note that School Crossing 
Patrols are under instruction not to get involved in 
the placement or removal of A-Boards.  
 
Lancashire County Council will not accept 
responsibility for incidents that occur due to 
incorrect or inconsiderate positioning of A-Boards. 
Also, please ensure that the A-Boards do not 
exceed the time (8am – 6pm) shown on the signs 
outside school and are not used overnight or 
during school holidays. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support to keep the area outside your school a safer place. 
 
If the A-Boards are no longer required, you can arrange for them to be collected by a member 

of the Road Safety Team. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Road Safety Team 
(Education and Engagement) 
 


